
 

 

 

 

Inaugural 

Rosedale 
 

Making Strides 

Breast Cancer Walk 
 

Sunday, October 22, 2017  
Brookville Park, Rosedale NY 

Registration is FREE and starts at 8 a.m. Walk begins at 10 

a.m. 
Join Flowers of Hope NY, the American Cancer Society & Senator James Sanders Jr. for Rosedale’s 

Inaugural Breast Cancer Walk to increase breast cancer awareness, featuring a ribbon-cutting 

ceremony, music, dance & family-friendly activities. Attendees are encouraged to wear pink! 

Contact Flowers of Hope: (516) 205- 8317 or via email at flowersofhopeny@gmail.com 
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